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From: MacClellan, Lee
Sent: Wednesday, May 27, 2009 12:59 PM
To: Fenedick, John (Consultant)
Subject: 6 vs 8 graphics

John, 
  
For tomorrow's documentation meeting, can you bring several copies of that nifty graphic you prepared 
comparing the 6 vs 8 percent super? 
  
Thank you, 
  
Lee MacClellan 
UCO Region Design Technical Specialist 
Project Control and Support/ 
Alaskan Way Viaduct Holgate To King Stage 2 
  
  
M-F 830-1700 
206-716-1144 (Friday) 
206-267-3819 (Mon-Thurs) 
  
"If one learns from others but does not think, one will be bewildered. If, on the other hand, 
one thinks but does not learn from others, one will be in peril."  
--K'ung-fu-tzu (Confucious) 
  


